From: BARBARA SANCHEZ

To: Nathan Wessler

Subject: Re: Restricting scope of Public Records Request from ACLU

**Date:** Friday, April 25, 2014 12:49:24 PM

## Good Afternoon:

This email is acknowledging receipt of you amended public records request dated April 21, 2014. We will be back in touch with you as soon as we have additional information.

Barbara Sanchez, Records Custodian Records Section Hillsborough County Sheriff's Office P.O.Box 3371 Tampa, FL 33601 813.247.8153 office 813.242.1830 fax

This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statute concerning public records. Email messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.

From: "Nathan Wessler" <nwessler@aclu.org>

To: bsanchez@hcso.tampa.fl.us

Cc: "TONY PELUSO (ERNEST)" <tpeluso@hcso.tampa.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 11:42:37 AM

**Subject:** Restricting scope of Public Records Request from ACLU

Dear Barbara,

This email memorializes the discussion we had on today's call with Tony Peluso regarding further restricting the scope of the public records request from the ACLU dated March 13, 2014.

The ACLU is dropping categories 2, 5, and 6 of the request. Accordingly, there is no need to search for information responsive to those categories.

As to category 1, if your discussions with the comptroller's office result in the conclusion that there are not likely to be responsive records, then the ACLU would be open to dropping that category as well.

The ACLU still seeks records responsive to categories 3 and 4 of the request.

For categories 7, 8, 9, and 10, the ACLU would like to limit the search to records from the 2010 calendar year. After you are able to estimate the processing time for this more limited search, the ACLU will determine whether it will be able to pay the full estimated cost, or whether we would like to further restrict the search.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you, Nate

Nathan Freed Wessler Staff Attorney | Speech, Privacy, and Technology Project American Civil Liberties Union 125 Broad Street, 18th Floor, New York, NY 10004 212.519.7847 (tel) 212.549.2654 (fax)

This message may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail that this message has been inadvertently transmitted to you and delete this e-mail from your system.